Dear Pullman Disposal Service Customer, . Decemberl. 4, 2006

Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. has not increased trash collection rates since July 1st, 1997, nearly nine and a half years. In those nine years,
the cost of nearly everything else has been rising. Recently, we were notified that our main expense (landfill fees) will be increasing dramati-
cally February 1¥. Due to this major increase and other significant increases in health insurance, liability insurance, fuel, labor, taxes and
other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) for permission to change our rates.

If approved, the new rates will become effective February 1, 2007, and will increase as follows:

Service Current Rater per Month Proposed Rate per Month
1 can weekly $13.12 $16.50
2 can weekly $17.72 $22.29
3 can weekly $25.12 $31.60
4 can weekly $30.47 $38.33
68 gallon weekly $17.72 $22.29
95 gallon weekly $25.12 $31.60

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office at (509) 334-1914.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’s request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. If you would
like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC’s mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact in-
formation below. You may also comment in person at the UTC’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on January 10, 2007, or by using the
“Public Comment” feature at the UTC’s web site, at http://www.wutc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting
on January 24. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting,

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov Telephone: 1-800-562-6150

Dear Pullman Disposal Service Customer, ) December 14 2006

Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. has not increased trash collection rates since July 1st, 1997, nearly nine and a half years. In those nine years,

the cost of nearly everything else has been rising. Recently, we were notified that our main expense (landfill fees) will be increasing dramati-

cally February I*. Due to this major increase and other significant increases in health insurance, liability insurance, fuel, labor, taxes and
~other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) for permission to change our rates.

If approved, the new rates will become effective February 1, 2007, and will increase as follows:

Service Current Rater per Month Proposed Rate per Month
1 can weekly $13.12 | $16.50
2 can weekly $17.72 $22.29
3 can weekly $25.12 $31.60
4 can weekly $30.47 $38.33
68 gallon weekly $17.72 $22.29
95 gallon weekly $25.12 $31.60

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office at (509) 334-1914.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’s request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. If you would
like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC’s mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact in-
formation below. You may also comment in person at the UTC’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on January 10, 2007, or by using the
“Public Comment” feature at the UTC’s web site, at http://www.wutc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting
on January 24. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting. :

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov Telephone: 1-800-562-6150




Dear Pullman Disposal Service Customer, December“;f /4 2006

Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. has not increased trash collection rates since July 1st, 1997, nearly nine and a half years. In those nine years,
the cost of nearly everything else has been rising. Recently, we were notified that our main expense (landfill fees) will be increasing dramati-
cally February 1*. Due to this major increase and other significant increases in health insurance, liability insurance, fuel, labor, taxes and
other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) for permission to change our rates.

If approved, the new rates will become effective February 1, 2007, and will increase as follows:

Service Current Rate per Month Proposed Rate per Month
I can weekly $10.60 $13.30
2 can weekly $15.20 $19.06
3 can weekly $22.60 $28.34
4 can weekly $27.95 | $35.05
68 gallons weekly $15.20 : $19.06
95 gallons weekly $22.60 $28.34

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office at (509) 334-1914.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’s request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. If you would
like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC’s mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact in-
formation below. You may also comment in person at the UTC’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on January 10, 2007, or by using the
“Public Comment” feature at the UTC’s web site, at http://www.wutc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting
on January 24. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov Telephone: 1-800-562-6150

Dear Pullman Disposal Service Customer, _ December 1 4, 2006

Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. has not increased trash collection rates since July 1st, 1997, nearly nine and a half years. In those nine years,
the cost of nearly everything else has been rising. Recently, we were notified that our main expense (landfill fees) will be increasing dramati-
cally February 1*. Due to this major increase and other significant increases in health insurance, liability insurance, fuel, labor, taxes and
other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) for permission to change our rates.

If approved, the new rates will become effective February 1, 2007, and will increase as follows:

Service Current Rate per Month Proposed Rate per Month
1 can weekly $10.60 $13.30
2 can weekly $15.20 $19.06
3 can weekly $22.60 $28.34
4 can weekly $27.95 $35.05
68 gallons weekly $15.20 $19.06
95 gallons weekly $22.60 $28.34

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office at (509) 334-1914.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’s request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. If you would
like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC’s mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact in-
formation below. You may also comment in person at the UTC’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on January 10, 2007, or by using the
“Public Comment” feature at the UTC’s web site, at http://www.wutc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting
on January 24. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov Telephone: 1-800-562-6150




Dear Pullman Disposal Service Customer, December L"‘, 2006

Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. has not increased trash collection rates since July 1st, 1997, nearly nine and a half years. In those nine years,
the cost of nearly everything else has been rising. Recently, we were notified that our main expense (landfill fees) will be increasing dramati-
cally February 1%, Due to this major increase and other significant increases in health insurance, liability insurance, fuel, labor, taxes and
other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) for permission to change our rates.

If approved, the new rates will become effective February 1, 2007, and will increase as follows:

Service Current Rent per | Current Rate per Proposed Rent per | Proposed Rate per
Month Pickup Month Pickup

1 yd container $3.82 $10.50 $4.81 $13.21

1.5 yd container $4.35 $14.34 $5.47 $18.04

2 yd container $5.20 $18.52 $6.54 $23.29

3 vd container $6.13 $25.68 $7.71 $32.31

4 yd container $6.70 $33.02 $8.43 $41.55

6 yd container $10.33 $46.35 $13.00 $58.30

8 vd container $12.24 $60.74 $15.40 $76.41

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office at (509) 334-1914.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’s request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. If you would
like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC’s mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact in-
formation below. You may also comment in person at the UTC’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on January 10, 2007, or by using the
“Public Comment” feature at the UTC’s web site, at hitp://www.wutc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting
on January 24. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov Telephone: 1-800-562-6150

Dear Pullman Disposal Service Customer, December 1 f‘2006

Puliman Disposal Service, Inc. has not increased trash collection rates since July 1st, 1997, nearly nine and a half years. In those nine years,
the cost of nearly everything else has been rising. Recently, we were notified that our main expense (landfill fees) will be increasing dramati-
cally February 1*. Due to this major increase and other significant increases in health insurance, liability insurance, fuel, labor, taxes and
other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) for permission to change our rates.

If approved, the new rates will become effective February 1, 2007, and will increase as follows:

Service Current Rent per | Current Rate per Proposed Rent per | Proposed Rate per
Month Pickup Month Pickup

1 yd container $3.82 $10.50 $4.81 $13.21

1.5 yd container $4.35 $14.34 $5.47 $18.04

2 yd container $5.20 $18.52 $6.54 $23.29

3 yd container $6.13 $25.68 $7.71 $32.31

4 yd container $6.70 $33.02 - $8.43 $41.55

6 yd container $10.33 $46.35 $13.00 $58.30

8 yd container $12.24 $60.74 $15.40 $76.41

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office at (509) 334-1914.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’s request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. If you would
like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC’s mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact in-
formation below. You may also comment in person at the UTC’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on January 10, 2007, or by using the
“Public Comment” feature at the UTC’s web site, at http://www.wutc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting
on January 24, If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov Telephone: 1-800-562-6150




Dear Pullman Disposal Service Customer:
December14, 2006

We (Pullman Disposal Service, Inc.) have not increased our trash collection rates since
July 1st, 1997, nearly nine and a half years. In those nine years, the cost of nearly
everything else has been rising. Recently, we were notified that our main expense
(landfill fees) will be increasing dramatically February 1%. Due to this major increase
and other significant increases in health insurance, liability insurance, fuel, labor, taxes
and other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation
Commission (UTC) for permission to change our rates.

If approved, the new rates will become effective February 1, 2007, and will increase as
follows:

Service Current Rent | Current Rate Proposed Rent | Proposed Rate
per Month per Pickup per Month per Pickup

20 yd container | $56.65 $170.85 $67.87 $204.68

30 yd container | $56.65 $184.50 $67.87 $221.03

40 yd container | $56.65 $198.15 $67.87 $237.38

15-20 yd - $221.80 --- $265.72

compactors

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office at (509) 334-
1914.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’s request,
depending on the outcome of its investigation. If you would like to comment on this
filing, be added to the UTC’s mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking
process, please use the contact information below. You may also comment in person at
the UTC’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on January 10, 2007, or by using the
“Public Comment” feature at the UTC’s web site, at http://www.wutc.wa.gov. The UTC
is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting on January 24. If you are unable to
attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to
participate or listen by telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the
open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov '
Telephone: 1-800-562-6150




Dear Pullman Disposal Service Customer, Decembet 1142006
Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. has not increased trash collection rates since July 1st, 1997, nearly nine and a half years. In those nine years,
the cost of nearly everything else has been rising. Recently, we were notified that our main expense (landfill fees) will be increasing dramati-
cally February 1¥. Due to this major increase and other significant increases in health insurance, liability insurance, fuel, labor, taxes and
other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) for permission to change our rates.

If approved, the new rates will become effective February 1, 2007, and will increase as follows:

Service Current Rent per | Current Rate per Proposed Rent per | Proposed Rate per
Month Pickup Month Pickup

1 yd container $3.82 $9.30 $4.81 $11.70

1.5 yd container $4.35 $12.70 $5.47 $15.98

2 yd container $5.20 $16.40 $6.54 $20.63

3 yd container $6.13 $22.75 $7.71 $28.62

4 yd container $6.70 $29.25 $8.43 $36.80

6 yd container $10.33 $41.05 $13.00 $51.64

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office at (509) 334-1914.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’s request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. If you would
like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC’s mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact in-
formation below. You may also comment in person at the UTC’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on January 10, 2007, or by using the
“Public Comment” feature at the UTC’s web site, at hitp://www.wutc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting
on January 24, If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail; comments@wutc.wa.gov Telephone: 1-800-562-6150

Dear Pullman Disposal Service Customer, Decemberl 4, 2006

Pullman Disposal Service, Inc. has not increased trash collection rates since July 1st, 1997, nearly nine and a half years. In those nine years,
the cost of nearly everything else has been rising. Recently, we were notified that our main expense (landfill fees) will be increasing dramati-
cally February 1%, Due to this major increase and other significant increases in health insurance, liability insurance, fuel, labor, taxes and
other operating costs, we have filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) for permission to change our rates.

If approved, the new rates will become effective February 1, 2007, and will increase as follows:

Service Current Rent per | Current Rate per Proposed Rent per | Proposed Rate per
Month Pickup Month Pickup

1 yd container $3.82 $9.30 $4.81 $11.70

1.5 yd container $4.35 $12.70 $5.47 $15.98

2 yd container $5.20 $16.40 $6.54 $20.63

3 yd container $6.13 $22.75 $7.71 $28.62

4 yd container $6.70 $29.25 $8.43 $36.80

6 yd container $10.33 $41.05 $13.00 $51.64

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please call our office at (509) 334-1914.

The UTC has the authority to set rates that may vary from the company’s request, depending on the outcome of its investigation. If you would
like to comment on this filing, be added to the UTC’s mailing list, or have questions about the ratemaking process, please use the contact in-
formation below. You may also comment in person at the UTC’s open meeting in Olympia at 9:30 a.m. on January 10, 2007, or by using the
“Public Comment” feature at the UTC’s web site, at http://www.wutc.wa.gov. The UTC is scheduled to make a decision at its open meeting
on January 24. If you are unable to attend an open meeting in person, the UTC has a bridge line which enables you to participate or listen by
telephone. Call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day before the open meeting.

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
Post Office Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250
E-mail: comments@wutc.wa.gov Telephone: 1-800-562-6150




PO Box 619
135 NW Harold Drive
Pullman WA 99163
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